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            ‘The Broadlands Bulletin’ 
                            Term 1    ​

                                   
                            Week 6 - Monday 10 - Friday 14 2025   

 
      Awards from Monday 10 - 14 March 

 

                                                                   
Key Dates Term 1 2025 

Monday 24 March - Earthquake drill  
Friday 21 March - Cluster Swimming, Reporoa College (change of date - details 

provided) 
Friday 28 March - Ngati Tahu - Ngati Whaoa Waimahana Marae Trip - Rooms 4 

& 5  
Monday 31 March to Wednesday 2 April - Learner Conferences (Meet the 

Teacher time) 
 (details to follow) 

Wednesday 2 April - CBOP Swimming (details to follow)  
Thursday 3 April - BOT Meeting #2 - 6.00pm 
Wednesday 9 April - Cluster Tabloid Sports #1 
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Friday 11 April - Book Character Day/Costumes 
Friday 11 April - Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 28 April - Term 2 begins 
 

         From the Desk of the Tumuaki - Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou 

 

Marae Trip #2 
 

Today our Year 3 & 4 tamariki visited Ohaki Marae for the morning. 
 
Thank you again the Whaea Felicity, Kaumatua Rikki and Kaumatua Harry for leading 
us through pohiri protocol and encouraging each of us to share their pepeha (a way of 
sharing about themselves in Māori. 
 
Thank you also to Andrew Fitzgerald, Simon Millar, Jazmine Wipatene, Stevie Woods, 
Rebecca Hutchinson & Steve Riddle.  

 

 
 

Learner Conferences - Term 1 - an important ‘heads up’ 
 
Previously called ‘Meet the Teacher’, we have scheduled our Learner Conferences for 
2025 for Week 9 of Term 1. Booking schedule information was sent out at the beginning of 
this week. 
 



This is a three-way partnership conference (teacher-parent-student) where goals, learning 
progress and ‘next steps’ are discussed and other information shared that is of mutual 
importance to your child’s learning journey. Of course, time for Q’s & A’s as well. 
 

We expect to achieve 100% attendance through the week!  
 

PTA - Donation Update 

 
Our wonderfully supportive PTA has approved a donation of $18,710.00 for the purchase 
of 20 x Apple 64GB (10th Gen) iPads and 10 x Lenovo EDU-500E-3 N5100 4G 
Chromebooks. (An actual cost $18,710.00+GST which includes the technical set-up by 
Help IT) 
 
The devices will arrive from Help IT in the next week or so ready for set-up. 

 

Board of Trustees - Project Update 
 
The Board is now in a position to proceed with the Archgola canopy project adjacent to 
Block A / Rooms 1, 2 & 3. Ross/Board Chair and I met with Archgola yesterday morning 
for a final measure up and to finalise a few project details. 
 
Once again, I would like to acknowledge the financial support of our PTA which has 
donated $25,000.00; the NZ Community Trust (NZCT) which has donated $15,000.00 
and Contact Energy which has donated $3,000.00. 
 
The construction will look similar to the one below but on a smaller scale. Colours TBC. 
  

 

 
 

Healthy active students participating in a range of 
activities at the  

Year 5 & 6 camp. 



 

 

 



 
 

Thank you to the adults (below) who generously gave their time and effort to support our 
students. Your assistance with activities, camp chores and transportation was invaluable. 

We truly appreciate your dedication and commitment to making the camp experience 
memorable and enjoyable for everyone. 

 



 
 

Thank you to Roger, Crystal, Bradley, Kylie, Josh, Shanae, Pene, Emma, Ross, 
Candice, Louise, Kim, Brad, Marty & Jeff for your outstanding support! 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
Ngā manaakitanga ki a koutou 

 

Graeme 
 
 

Ka kite ano 
Graeme, Debra, Traleenah, Felicity, Kylie, Robyn, Lucy, Karla, Maria, Halei, Maureen, Nicci & 

Kasey 



PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US! 

 

 


	  

